
Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council
Office:  The Civic, Huddersfield Rd, Holmfirth, HD9 3AS
In person:  Open office hours are Tuesday and Thursday 10am-3pm.  
Phone:   01484 687460
Email, contact our two officers:
 Mrs Jen McIntosh (Clerk) 
 clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
 Mr Richard McGill (Deputy Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) 
 deputyclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
For contact details for all 23 Parish Councillors and all the latest news please visit our website.
 www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Did you know that in 2021-22 Holme Valley Parish Council gave around 
£170,000 in grants through the work of its Finance and Management 
Committee and Service Provision Committee as well as providing small 
grants to 10 different community groups to support the celebration of Her 
Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee?  
A full list of grants awarded can be found on our website, www.
holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk .
Grants are awarded to support community assets such as The Civic, 
Holmfirth and to support a great variety of community interests and events.  
Grant applications are considered at two points in the Council year, 
September and February.  Although the first deadline for submitting an 
application was 31st July 2022, the second is 31st January 2023 – plenty of 
time to put an application together.  In rare and time sensitive circumstances 
grant applications may be considered at other times outside of the normal 
deadlines.  
If your community organisation could benefit from a grant and you 
would like advice on making an application contact the Clerk at clerk@
holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk or ring 01484 687460.  If ringing outside 
of office hours just leave a message and we’ll get back to you.  
You can also find full details and an application form on the HVPC website. 

STOP PRESS…
Do take a look at our Published Accounts for 2021-22 and also the Annual 
Report.  Both can be accessed via the NEWS section on the website       
www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
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And a huge THANK YOU to Her Majesty the Queen who graciously 
sent Holme Valley residents and councillors her thanks for the 
good wishes sent to her to mark the Platinum Jubilee.


